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Hello- | am writing to encourage you to pass the Resolution Recommending Inclusion
of Natural Features Sustainability in Ann Arbor City Planning and Development, so
that the resolution can be sent to City Council to make sure that natural features will
be included in the Comprehensive Land Use Plan. | find it shocking that natural
features are not included in the draft plan, not only in public areas, but also in
neighborhoods. Density without green open space is unthinkable to me. Green open
space is necessary for quality of life. | have read the Resolution and | ask you to
please pass it. And then please encourage city council to include green open space,
not only in the Comprehensive Land Use Plan, but also in all future zoning. We can't
lose sight of how important trees and green space are to sustainability and climate
action, as well as to our happiness.

| would appreciate a reply. -Peace, Kitty





